
UN/CEFACT is pleased to announce the launch of a white paper project on paperless trade. This joint 
project with the World Economic Forum will aim to provide a short issue brief outlining the history, 
the current context and some best practices of paperless trade. For more information, please visit 
the project webpage. << link >>. The first conference call is scheduled for Friday, 26 Mai and the 
project aims to complete its first draft by July and its final draft for September 2017. If you are 
interested in joining this project, please contact the project lead, Lance Thompson << email link >>. 


